

April 12, 2017

TEULADA MORAIRA - TEUMO SFRVFIS NOT GOING ON STRIKE

On Friday the 7th of April the management of Teumo Serveis SL, the executive director Raúl Dalmau, the councillor Nacim Benatsou and labour union representatives met and started the negotiations. Yesterday's employees meeting evaluated the agreement and the majority of the workers decided to cancel the strike





TEULADA MORAIRA REGISTER NOW

The Teulada Town Hall in collaboration with the department for adult education organizes the 3rd edition of the short story contest. The goal is to stimulate writing and reading, discover hidden talent for literature and arouse imagination.

The story of this year's contest must take place in one of four locations of Teulada Moraira suggested by the organizers: Calle Dalt, Plaza dels Porxes, Ampolla Beach or Torre Vigia at the Cap d'Or.

The jury consists of neutral staff of the adult education school and the winner will receive 100 Euros to be used at any of the local bookshops or at any local stationer's.



III EDICIÓN DEL CONCURSO DE MICRORRELATOS TEULADA MORAIRA nacen primaveras



HIGHLIGHT OF THE WEEK

Holy Week













